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A. SUBJECT OF HEARING –  

 Mid-Biennium modification of the budget and Capital Budget adjustments for the City of Tacoma. 

B. BACKGROUND 

 RCW 35.34.130 provides that the legislative body of the City will meet no sooner than eight months after the 
start nor later than the conclusion of the first year of the fiscal biennium for the purpose of a mid-biennial review and 
modification of the biennial budget. 

 As such, departments within the City have proposed modifications to their 2019-2020 biennial budgets for the 
purpose of making adjustments to the budget appropriations set forth at the beginning of the biennium and capital budget 
adjustments.  


